
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: The Development Road, optimal vessel to rebuild Interests
between Iraq and Turkey

 

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Turkish Ambassador to

Iraq, Mr. Ali Riza Guney. They discussed the bilateral relations between the two countries. His

Eminence noted a significant development in the relations. H.E. welcomed the exchange of

delegations and visits between the two nations, emphasizing that Iraq is a fertile ground for

investment, offering promising opportunities for Turkish companies and others. H.E. pointed out

that the development road is the optimal framework for building many mutual interests for both

countries.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirmed that the events in Gaza are a bleeding wound in the conscience of

humanity, with the enforced silence and unacceptable justification for the ongoing genocide

against the Palestinian people throughout the day and night. H.E. held the international

community and organizations responsible for what is happening, warning of the consequences of

the collapse of the international community's value system after the events in Gaza.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem praised the efforts of Al-Sudani’s government in providing services and

achieving development. H.E. also urged Turkey to release Iraq's water shares to sustain the

agricultural process and achieve stability, which will have a positive impact on the entire

region.


